
                       

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

      Friday, March 11, 2022 
 

 
 
 Attention Seniors!!! Have you ordered your graduation cap and gown? If you have not, please 

be sure to order yours TODAY! This is the last day that the rep from Jostens will be here. Please 
come to the SH Cafeteria during the lunch periods to place your order for graduation.  

 
 This year’s champion of the NHL Tournament is Tobin Gold! Alex Keilitz placed 2nd and Kyle 

Wieland placed 3rd!  
 
 The ASL Club will have a mandatory meeting at 7:10 AM on Wednesday, March 16th in the 

Library. All members must attend.  
 
 The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 18th from 6-

8 PM in the West Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 17th for $5 each. Permission slips can 
be handed in to any Junior High Student Council member or to Mr. Fasano in room 245.        

 
 Orders for Class of 2023 Rings can be placed in the Cafeteria this Thursday, March 10th and 

Friday, March 11th. A rep from Jostens will be here from 10:30 – 1:00 on Thursday and Friday. 
Order forms were handed out in Social Studies class on Monday.  

 
 Welcome to World Language Week 2022!  

Thank you so much for participating in our world language week activities! Today we are 

focusing on need, and it feels especially important to recognize the connections we have made 

in our school and community and to share that energy with those that could use our help! Take 

part in the PENNY WARS! In the senior high café, you will find jars for each grade level! The 

first grade level to fill the jar will be crowned the winner! All monies collected will be donated to 

UNICEF, specifically to help protect the children in Ukraine. 

 Attention Juniors and Seniors:  A representative from Savannah College of Art and Design 
will be visiting BHS on Monday, March 21st at 1:00PM (8th period). If you are interested, please 
sign up in the Counseling Center to meet and speak with this representative. 


